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Thank you for your interest in our Pfizer-sponsored speaker programs. Pfizer policy holds that we cannot invite excluded  
specialty-licensed healthcare professionals (HCPs) to our speaker programs. The excluded specialty-licensed healthcare 
professionals for this program include but are not limited to: Psychiatry, Geriatrics, Obstetric Anesthesiology, Obstetrics, Maternal 
and Fetal Medicine, Neonatal-Perinatal Medicine, and Veterinarian. If you plan on forwarding this invitation please only send to those 
HCPs who are not excluded. Thank you for your time and assistance with regard to this request.

If you plan to attend, kindly make every effort to arrive by the designated start time and to remain through the duration of the program. Please 
be advised that late arrivals may be prohibited from participating in the event.

Notice: This event is conducted in accordance with the PhRMA Code on Interactions with Healthcare Professionals (HCPs) and is limited to 
invited HCPs and appropriate HCP staff.  Attendance by guests or spouses is not appropriate. In addition, Pfizer policy prohibits attendance  
by HCPs who practice in a specialty for which the relevant Pfizer product does not have an FDA-approved indication. 

State and Federal Employees: State and federal laws and regulations may limit your ability to receive meals. By attending this event, you 
confirm that you have obtained any necessary approvals from your employer.

Public Disclosures: The cost of meals and refreshments provided to U.S. licensed Healthcare Professionals attending this event may be 
subject to disclosure under state law, and subject to disclosure under the Physician Payments Sunshine Act. Pfizer’s disclosure allocates the 
cost of meals equally across all attendees who have not opted out of receiving a meal or have consumed a meal regardless of opt-out status.

State Law Restrictions: Regardless of where you practice or reside, if you are an HCP who is licensed in Minnesota or Vermont, or an 
employee/agent of a Vermont HCP (e.g., PAs, non-prescribing nurses, etc.), you may not attend this event. If you are a NJ licensed prescriber, 
you can only partake in a meal or refreshments if the per person cost is $15 or under.

Register for a
Premiere Broadcast

Program Today!

To Participate:

For assistance, please call 1-800-531-6204 or e-mail admin@directconnectsupport.com.

Log on to:  
http://www.serogroupbmeeting.com

Enter the access code:  
SCHEDULE

Schedule the best time for you

Receive a confirmation  
and reminders via e-mail 

Register for one of the following programs
• Thursday, May 16, 2019 at 12:15 PM ET
• Thursday, May 16, 2019 at 1:15 PM ET
• Thursday, May 16, 2019 at 3:15 PM ET

• Strategies to Help Protect Adolescents and 
Young Adults Against MenB*
*MenB-Serogroup B Meningococcal Disease

Learn more about the following topic: 

This Premiere Broadcast will be presented by:

Jana Shaw, MD, MPH, MS FPIDS
Associate Professor of Pediatrics
Division of Pediatric Infectious
Diseases, SUNY Upstate Medical University
Syracuse, NY

Lisa Klamm, RN, BSN
Senior Registered Nurse
South Central Public Health District
Twin Falls, ID


